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these games. Additional information may 
be obtained by contacting:

1990 Edmonton International Law 
Enforcement Games Foundation
P.O. Box 1990
Edmonton, Alberta Canada
T5J 2P4
Phone (403) 448-1990.

WHERE ARE YOU? Campbell River 
Detachment, British Columbia, will be 
hosting a reunion August 2-5,1990. Any 
active/retired members and civilian staff 
who were stationed at Campbell River 
and would like to attend, are asked to 
contact Jan Berg or Jeanne Hansen, c/o:

RCMP
908 Alder St.
Campbell River, B.C.
V9W 2P6
Phone (306) 286-6221

Centennial Museum Society in Canmore, oversight.
Alberta, which has undertaken the acqui­
sition and restoration of the NWMP

Photo credit was not given in Vol. 54 
No. 4, p. 56, to the Grande Centre-Cold 
Lake Sun, for the photo of Cst. Gerry 
Gehlen. The Quarterly apologizes for the 
oversight.

IN ERROR In Vol. 54 No. 4, Fall 1989, 
p. 45, a birth announcement was pub­
lished for Cst. R.A. Yeske and his wife, 
Brenda. The wrong year of birth was 
published, and the Quarterly apologizes 
for the error. Karen Luise, was born on 
March 24, 1988, at North Battleford, 
Saskatchewan.

* *

INTERNATIONAL LAW ENFORCE- barracks in the town. The Society is 
MENT OLYMPICS The 1990 ILEO will seeking memorabilia which RCMP 
be held in Edmonton, Alberta, from July members or ex-members who have been 
29-August 4,1990. Events for the games stationed at Canmore Detachment might 
will include: archery, basketball, have from the barracks. Any information, 
canoeing, decathlon, handball, judo, pen- personnel lists, anecdotes and photo- 
tathlon, pistol and rifle shooting, rowing, graphs pertaining to Canmore Barracks 
sailing, tennis, volleyball and weight- would be appreciated. For further infor- 
lifting. Only serving law enforcement and mation on this project, or to forward 
peace officers are eligible to compete in photos or other material, please contact:

C/M John Gierusczak, "O" Division, was 
not given credit for a photograph on 
p. 65, Fall 1989, of a presentation to Miss 

BARRACKS RESTORATION PROJECT Linda Tran by Insp. W.J. Shewchuck. 
A request has been received from the Please accept our apology for the
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